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Dear Parents,
Greetings from the ODM family.

We would like to inform you that due to the summer vacation, the classes from
Nursery to Std X are closed. And for the same we are unable to provide the
pending books to the students. Hence it is requested to collect your pending
books from the Utility Store on the given date & time.

Date :05-May-23
Class VI - 3:00 PM - 400 PM
Class VIl - 400 PM - 5:00 PM
Class VIl - 5:00 PM - 6:00 PM

* Note - Requesting Parents to please bring the receipt copies for the books that
was shared with you earler.
Requesting for your kind support.

Thanks and Regards
Team ODM R




